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What is the goal of the research?

To gain a deeper understanding of the challenges different people have
experienced with the birth registration system, particularly in relation to
exclusion. To make suggestions for future law reform.

Who can participate?

Registrars and other professionals who have experience of the birth
registration system in England, Wales, or Northern Ireland, to include
supporting persons who have experienced challenges, difficulties or
exclusion in this context.

What is involved?

Participants are invited to a 60-90 minute interview. These can be on a
one-to-one basis with the researcher, or with another colleague or
colleagues. Interviews will take place via Microsoft Teams and a list of
guestions can be provided in advance.

For more information and to participate please visit:
https://research.kent.ac.uk/birth-registration-law

For any questions please contact Dr Julie McCandless:
birthregistrationlaw@kent.ac.uk
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